
Sherwood Secondary School
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

25 High Street
Hamilton, Ontario  L8T 3Z4
Phone: 905.383.3377
Fax: 905.318.6561

EMAIL: sherwood@hwdsb.on.ca
PRINCIPAL:  Ms. M. Visca
VICE-PRINCIPALS: Ms D. Alexandre and Ms S. McNeill
www.hwdsb.on.ca/sherwood

Rescheduled Sherwood School Council Agenda  Tuesday January 25th, 2022 6:00pm

https://teams.live.com/meet/93788858268997

● Welcome and brief introductions

● HWDSB Land Acknowledgement
●

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board acknowledges our presence on
ancestral Anishinaabe and Haudenosaunee Confederacy land as determined by the

Dish with One Spoon treaty.
The intent of this agreement is for all nations sharing this territory to do so

responsibly, respectfully and sustainably in perpetuity.
We respect the longstanding relationships with the local Indigenous communities, the

Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation and the Six Nations of the Grand River.

● Principals Report

● Upcoming Events

● Discussion Applications for 2021-22 Parents Reaching Out (PRO) Grants
parents reaching out to promote and encourage parent/guardian/caregiver involvement in
schools, HWDSB’s Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) is accepting Parents Reaching Out (PRO)
Grants applications from schools. School Councils should work with the school Principal to
complete and submit an application for funds regarding their project or initiative by January 28,
2022.
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/blog/2021-22-parents-reaching-out-grants/

● Other business
● Confirmation of date and time next meeting
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